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Manufacturer Recall Number EL1

NHTSA Recall Number 25V-031

Recall Status Recall Incomplete

Summary

American Honda Motor Co., Inc. (Acura) is recalling certain 2021-2025 model year TLX Type S and 2022-2025 model year MDX Type S vehicles. Due to improper programming of the

fuel injection electronic control unit (FI-ECU) settings, sudden changes in the throttle opening could cause the MIL to illuminate and/or the engine to lose drive power, hesitate and/or

stall.

Safety Risk

If the engine loses drive power, hesitates, and/or stalls, the risk of a crash or injury are increased.

Remedy

Registered owners of all affected vehicles will be contacted by mail and asked to take their vehicle to an authorized Acura dealer. The dealer will reprogram the FI-ECU with an

improved software program. Owners who have paid to have these repairs completed at their own expense may be eligible for reimbursement, in accord with the recall

reimbursement plan on file with NHTSA. For additional questions, owners may contact American Honda's Customer Support & Campaign Center at 1-888-234-2138.

If the manufacturer has failed or is unable to remedy this safety recall for your vehicle in a timely manner,

please contact the NHTSA Vehicle Safety Hotline at: 1-888-327-4236 or TTY: 1-888-275-9171 or file an online complaint with NHTSA.

Where’s my VIN?

Every vehicle has a unique vehicle identification number, often referred to as a VIN. Look on the lower left of your car’s windshield for your 17-character VIN. Your VIN is also located

on your car’s registration card, and it may be shown on your insurance card.

What information will display in the search results?

When searching by license plate or VIN, you’ll learn if a specific vehicle needs to be repaired as part of a recall.

tel:18883274236
tel:18882759171


When searching by a vehicle’s year, make and model, or for car seats, tires or equipment, you'll get general results for recalls, investigations, complaints and manufacturer

communications.

What will the license plate and VIN search show?

An unrepaired recall for a vehicle from certain manufacturers.

If the vehicle has no unrepaired recalls, you will see the message: "0 unrepaired recalls associated with this VIN."

What won’t the license plate and VIN search show?

A safety recall that has already been repaired. 

Some recently announced safety recalls for which not all VINs have been identified. VINs are added continuously so please check regularly. 

Safety recalls that are more than 15 years old (except where a manufacturer offers more coverage).

Safety recalls conducted by small vehicle manufacturers, including some ultra-luxury brands and specialty applications.

Manufacturer customer service or other non-safety recall campaigns.

A recall involving an international vehicle.

Why is the license plate search result showing a different vehicle?

License plate information is generated from state department of motor vehicles. If the search result shows a vehicle you previously owned, rather than your new vehicle with the

same license plate, contact your state DMV to request your vehicle information be updated. In the meantime, you can search for recalls using your vehicle’s VIN.

Other search options, including by NHTSA ID

You can also search for recalls and safety issues information by NHTSA ID and complaints by keyword. 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/document/states-department-motor-vehicles-dmv



